Dear Parents,

This Sat, the Chinese school will have regular classes from 9:00-12:30pm.

Rain is in the forecast for Sat. At this time, we are not sure when and what
condition the tennis court will be in. Students please still bring your rackets. If
it rains, or if the tennis court is too wet, we will have to cancel the tennis
class. If it is cancelled, students can wait in the office for pick up.

All other classes will be normal.

Congratulations to Michelle Hsu, the 2nd place winner in the Chinese Calligraphy
contest by SCCCS!

Our DBCS handwriting contest result is out too. Congratulations! The list of
outstanding students from each class will be posted on our website.
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